
 
 

 

 

6th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

I very much appreciate having the opportunity to write to you in connection with transfer to secondary education. 
This is a time when you and your child will be exploring the options available to you and happily for parents in this 
area, there are good schools to choose from. I would like to extend a warm invitation to find out more about 
Weaverham High School as you make this important decision.  

We are holding our Open Evening for Prospective Parents and Pupils on Tuesday 17th September from 4pm -7.30pm. 
Headteacher’s presentations will take place at 4.10pm and then repeated at 5.30pm and 6.30pm.  This occasion has 
been specifically designed for you and your child to gain an insight into our school. All teaching staff will be present 
and I know they will be pleased to meet you and discuss any points you may wish to raise. 

A copy of our prospectus can be found on the school website 
https://www.weaverhamhighschool.com/information/prospectus/ which I hope you will find helpful especially those 
of you who have had little or no previous contact with us. You will see that we have excellent facilities and resources 
for the teaching of all subjects and would very much like the opportunity for our Ambassadors to show you some of 
the recent improvements to our building, including our Science block, a new build that has provided us with 6 new 
classrooms, equipped with the most up-to date digital learning equipment and a multi purpose quad area. 

We believe that Weaverham High School has a well known and well deserved reputation, not only for academic 
excellence and superb pastoral support but for the enrichment opportunities that are a crucial part of life at our 
school. Approximately half of our pupils are out-of-zone which perhaps provides some evidence of this. I have no 
doubt there will be a number of pupils from your area who can tell you about us. However, there is not substitute 
for seeing the school for yourself. 

Please choose one of the options below to read all about our exams results this year  

Read all about our results       

I hope we shall have the pleasure of meeting you and sharing with you the vision we have to ensure your child 
thrives as they embark on their journey to secondary school.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Clare Morgan  
Headteacher 

https://www.weaverhamhighschool.com/information/prospectus/
https://www.weaverhamhighschool.com/curriculum/exams/

